Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, October 19, 2017 10:44 AM

To: brandon boone; Chuck Johnston; agroves@slo.state.nm.us; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Karlsbad Corral 11 SWD 1

RE: Vanguard Operating * Karlsbad Corral SWD 1 * 2RP-4436 * DOR: unknown-historical
Greetings,

The proposal for remediation of the above referenced release is approved, with the following:
Liner placement must be a minimum of 4’ bgs, not 3’ as proposed.

Please advise once remedial activities have been scheduled.

Thank you,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.

From: brandon boone [mailto:bboone.epi@gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, October 13, 2017 8:29 AM

To: Chuck Johnston <cjohnston@vnrenergy.com>; agroves@slo.state.nm.us; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
<Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>

Subject: Karlsbad Corral 11 SWD 1

All,

Attached is the work plan for the Karlsbad Corral 11 SWD 1 for approval. Please contact Chuck Johnston if any changes
need to be made.

Environmental Plus Inc.

Brandon Boone
Sales/Consulting
Cell:(575)-390-7865



Office:(575)-394-3481
Fax:(575)-394-2601

bboone.epi@gmail.com




